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Happy Holidays from the city of Independence

https://www.google.com/search?q=city+of+independence+oregon&rlz=1C1GCEU_enUS989US989&oq=cit&aqs=chrome.0.69i59j69i57j35i39j0i433i512j46i199i291i433i512j69i60l2j69i61.936j0j7&sourceid=chrome&ie=UTF-8#
http://www.ci.independence.or.us/wp-content/uploads/2023/12/City-of-Independence_December-22_2023_ESP.pdf
https://youtu.be/i0HoMsZLtjY
https://www.ci.independence.or.us/


Happy holidays from the city of Independence! We sincerely wish you
peace, joy, and comfort this holiday season.

The Independence Civic Center will be closed on Monday, December 25,
2023, and will reopen the following day.

What Would You Like to See in the Area
​Around Central Plaza?

What kinds of businesses, activity centers, or healthcare services would you
like to see in the area near Central Plaza? As part of our Central Talmadge
Plan, you can share your input at a community meeting on January 23,
2024, from 5-6:30 PM at the Independence Civic Center.

In our video above, members of our community-led project team shared
their thoughts about what they enjoy and what things they would like to
improve in the project area.

To learn more about the Central Talmadge project, such as the complete
study area, project timeline, and more, visit our webpage here:
https://www.ci.independence.or.us/central-talmadge-plan/

Watch Video Here

Independence Leaf Pickup Program Resumes

https://www.ci.independence.or.us/central-talmadge-plan/
https://youtu.be/i0HoMsZLtjY


Our leaf pick-up program is RESUMING. The city's backhoe is repaired, and
we will work on removing the larger leaf piles throughout the city. The city of
Independence appreciates your patience and understanding as we
navigated this issue.

Here are the remaining scheduled leaf pick-up weeks:

​January 2

Learn more about our leaf pick-up program by clicking the button below.

Learn More Here

Independence Heritage Museum Open

https://www.ci.independence.or.us/leaf-collection/


​During Holiday Break

Stay Connected to the City's Latest News & Meetings



Ever feel like you're out of the loop? If you're reading this, you're probably
well-connected, but did you know we have other channels for our content?

- Follow us on any social platform you use.

- To watch our public meetings and get notified when they air, visit our
YouTube channel and hit subscribe:
https://www.youtube.com/CityofIndependenceOR

Independence Police Increase Traffic Patrol from
December 2023 into 2024

The Independence Police
Department will conduct
high visibility traffic patrol
for the remainder of
December 2023, into
January 2024, to
discourage motorists from
being under the influence
of alcohol and drugs. This
is in partnership with the
Oregon Impact and the

National Highway Traffic Safety Administration, intending to reduce the
number of Driving Under the Influence of Intoxicants (DUII) related motor
vehicle deaths and injuries.

Last year, Independence had 19 DUII-related arrests. The Independence
Police Department implores motorists to never get behind the wheel while
impaired. When in doubt, err on the side of caution and find another way to
get to your destination, such as calling for a ride or using public
transportation.

The Independence Police Department is committed to ensuring the safety of
everyone on and off the road in our community. In 2024, we will continue to
increase traffic patrol, focusing on speed, safety belt usage, and distracted

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.youtube.com%2FCityofIndependenceOR%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR3N5AmgwDlOWwEfm0gOytntttxhYhol1yQPYonFSk95ZcRt4xVVt-QZisA&h=AT1zOTpI27-syZqBfvLpd7E1pt_Kqo1RH6s6bf0seduDVERntRYAQpKA0gse8W9HBSNY3rOJhU6WtxiexxhgF78gMYlmCzpQEnt5d6tYxcpyitUyjRk09DO80xez6TxQKDXc&__tn__=-UK-R&c%5B0%5D=AT2wSv-MftNHgqVfVpMTd_W8OSxP1GZBFjF2mLoZ4Uh2pesZlTBm7SmnSftHrLY-8tovZFdatHBVsBdI8A1Wey-ZHTnHszMSLcHi_-9E9vwXllRQ_EYNrl67m6p9KOlHljDxeoRHo4VIKx1g9WhePjKj61Fedm9viBA23VilX2-ebt2sGSlq2FE7ZwIAza9S1wA01K-8lDgC


driving.

Christmas Community Dinner For All
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